
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CHILDREN’S CHOIRS AND MISSIONS will take a break this summer, 
but you can add the choir/missions kickoff date to your calendar 
August 21 at 6:00 pm in the FLC. It will be here before we know it. 
Have a great summer! 
 

 

 
 

I am privileged to introduce Aaron Evans once 
again as our summer intern. Aaron is now a fourth-
year student at the University of Mary Hardin-
Baylor and his intention is to enter the music 
ministry upon graduation. He plays keyboard for 
the church he attends in Belton during their Praise 
and Worship service. He will be working with the 

Education Ministry Team and Music Ministry this summer.  Please 
help me welcome Aaron when you see him. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

We are up and running with our small 
group Bible Study Bringing Up Boys/
Girls. We meet on Mondays from 6-
8pm. We enjoy food, fellowship, and 
learning what truths God has for us in 
raising our children.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you are a college student returning home for the summer come 
join us Sunday mornings at 9:30am for Sunday School. We would love 
to see you and have you join us each week.  

 

 

 

 
We kick off the Summer 
with our basketball camp!  
We will have two coaches 
from Deer Park High 
School come to put on a 
great camp full of learning 
new skills and drills.  
 
This camp is great for 

beginner basketball players and those who have played before. Kids 
who have finished a grade between 1st and 6th this year are eligible 
to sign up.  
 
  
 



NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION 

US POSTAGE 
PAID 

PERMIT NO. 160 
PASADENA, TX 

South Main Baptist Church 

P.O. Box 7239 

Pasadena, TX  77508-7239 

Main Events is a publication of South Main Baptist Church, Pasadena, TX. 

For more information about the ministries of this church, please call 281-487-8200  • www.southmain.org  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

• Students stay in the church from 

Monday until Saturday, sleeping, 

showering, eating, and meeting 

for Worship each night at 7:30. 

• We will not have regularly 

scheduled Wednesday activities, 

but feel free to join them in 

Worship. 

• Pray for travel, safety, for the 

homeowners & the lost. 

• Volunteer opportunities available 

by contacting Kelley Trimble @ 

ktrimble@southmain.org. 


